ational Black Nurses Association, Inc.

May 30, 2018

Dear NBNA Membership:

May 31, 2018 is World No Tobacco Day!!!

The NBNA Ad Hoc Committee on Substance Use Disorders, led by Dr. Larider Ruffin, President, Northern New Jersey Black Nurses Association, has prepared this toolkit for you to share with your community, place on your website and send out through social media about the impact of tobacco use.

This is an important global health issue.

Let us share this toolkit with the world.

Sincerely,

Eric J. Williams, DNP, RN, CNE, FAAN

President

National Black Nurses Association

Toolkit:

Message to NBNA Chapters

Tobacco Control Evaluation with African American Communities

Smoking Causes Diabetes

Tobacco Dependence Treatment Toolkit

Quick Facts

Tobacco Threatens Us All

Tobacco Use Among African Americans